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Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter, written on behalf of your wife, dated April 24, 1984. First, as I believe you are aware, requests for Field Office records of the Federal Bureau of Investigation must be made directly to the specific Field Office. Accordingly, no action concerning your wife's requests for field office records was appropriate in response to her appeal 80-0312. Your letter of May 31, 1980, indicated that in fact such requests were made. As you know, any appeal from the ultimate action of such offices must include the location of the office, the date of the Bureau response letter and the subject of your request. 

Second, I have referred your request for see references to the Bureau for direct response to you. 

Third, all records appealed in your letter of May 31, 1980, were within your wife's requests for records and, as such, were acted on in my letter of March 30, 1984, in conjunction with Appeal No. 80-0312. If you are dissatisfied with my action on those records, you may, of course, seek judicial review. 

Fourth, Appeal No. 80-1019 concerns requests by you and your wife for records of the EOUSA pertaining to yourselves. A member of my staff is currently completing action on that appeal. 

I hope this information is of assistance to you. 

Sincerely, 

Richard L. Huff, 	-Director 
Office of Information and Privacy 


